

Essen, 24 Februar 2020

**TUBE & Wire 2020** 

Dear Clients and suppliers,

For the upcoming Tube and Wire exhibition end of next month, we have together with our Global team decided to withdrawal from this year's convention due to the further outbreak of the COVID-19 virus throughout Europe.

We not only see it as our responsibility to protect our most important asset, our work force, however also not to run the risk of a quarantine for our German production site which is healthily loaded for the next months, thanks to the trust of our loyal domestic and international customer base and continued strong industry.

With this being said, we would love to have the opportunity to meet with each and every one of the visitors to our stand, similarly as we have done for the past 20 plus years, however also acknowledge our responsibility as one of the industry leaders in our field to make the correct and responsible decision.

Wilhelm Maass GmbH

Patrick Maass

Dirk Formella

ppa. Marcel Hollmach

info@wmaass.de

CN

Germany

Mexico

India

Singapore